
From: Blevins, Bradley
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Daniel Dominguez (ddominguezepi@gmail.com); Blevins, Bradley
Subject: PLU Big Sinks 7-25-31 (PLU CVX JV Big Sinks 17H)
Date: Thursday, October 09, 2014 9:54:10 AM

Mike/ Heather
 

Per our meeting on Tuesday, October 7th concerning the remediation activities on the PLU Big Sinks
 7-25-31.  Sample points one through three were excavated to a depth of one foot bgs, sample point
 four was excavated to a depth of two feet bgs. By doing so all concentrations of concern were
 removed from the release area. Sample points five through seven were over spray areas and were
 blended below OCD remedial thresholds. Sample point five surface level TPH was discussed with
 Mike and was approved. Two initial C-141’s were filed on this location and both have been
 addressed, (6-17-14 & 7-10-14). An email approval of these items will be greatly appreciated, if you
 have any questions please let me know. Daniel with EPI will follow up with the closure report. Thank
 you for taking the time to meet and discuss this project.
 
Brad Blevins
Assistant Remediation Foreman
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
 

mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:ddominguezepi@gmail.com
mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com

